
 

 

 
OUTLINE 
 
The roll out of the vaccinations programme for Covid-19 is dominating the 
work of the local NHS and in particular the GP Confederation. 
 
The Chair has invited Laura Sharpe (Chief Executive, City and Hackney GP 
Confederation) to give a VERBAL briefing to provide and update on the 
progress being made. 
 
 
ACTION 
 
The Commission is requested to give consideration to the briefing.   
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